
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2nd 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After our very successful book sharing sessions last academic year we would like to offer you the 

opportunity to come into school and view your child’s work. The sessions will begin at 2.35pm in 

your child’s classroom on Wednesday 22nd November.  Your child will be there alongside you to 

talk through their work and next steps in their learning. Their class Teacher will also be available 

during this session to discuss and celebrate your child’s work in English and Maths If you have 

more than one child in different classes then you will be able to collect both children and look at 

their work together. 

We hope you will be able to attend this session and we look forward to celebrating your child’s 

achievements together.  

Please return the form below no later than Friday 17th November to indicate your interest in 

attending this session.  

Thank You. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs L Fryer  

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Opie Class ‘Book Share’ session 

Wednesday 22nd November 

 

I wish to attend the book sharing session to view my child’s work on Wednesday 22nd November  

at 2.35pm. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………..      Class……………… 

 

Signed …………………………… 

 

 



 

 

 


